
Submitter: Dave Jackson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's vote-by-mail system has served our state well since being implemented. It 

takes away some of the barriers people may face when trying to vote in person, 

setting the stage for higher voter turnout. There have been very few problems with 

fraud or abuse of ot.  

 

We've watched as other states struggle to provide enough polling stations to handle 

the volume of in-person voters on election days.  

We've also watched as bad-faith actors have attempted (and succeeded) in making it 

more difficult for people to vote. This measure is an example of those bad-faith actors 

trying to implement what is ultimately voter suppression  under the pretense of 

protecting elections in Oregon.  

 

A vote for this measure is a vote to take away the voices of Oregon voters.  


